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June 11th, 2019

We would like to again thank you for participating in the 2019 Raptors Football & Cheerleading program.  We would like to pass along several reminders and pieces of information.
· Please have your son/daughter to practice on time. Attendance is taken at the beginning of practice and if your son/daughter is not present, they are not eligible for the perfect attendance award.    
· In case of inclement weather, please check the Raptors Facebook page or the web site, www.rapidsraptors.org, to see if practice has been cancelled.  During practice, if lightning strikes are visible in the area, we will cancel practice immediately, therefore parents need to be there to pick up their son/daughter.   
· Please remember that we have permission to use the Wisconsin Rapids school facilities, which means that no pets or smoking is allowed on school grounds.

· Important Upcoming Dates and Events 

•
Parent Night – July 24th

        McMillan Library 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

•
Equipment Night – 

          July 17th    5:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

          @ East Junior High 

•
Photo Night/Cookie Dough Pickup

          August 26th, 2019 – start at 4:30 p.m.
· The Raptors are a volunteer organization; as a reminder please note that you will be required to work a minimum of 10 hours during the season.  If you have questions or want to sign up to volunteer, please contact Heather Sullivan. 

If you have any questions, please see or call one of the Rapids board members.
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